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Thursday 2nd July 2020
Letter regarding school in September
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Although we say farewell to Mrs Fortescue exciting times ahead as I will be recruiting new staff next term.
The staff we are starting with in September have some dynamic teaching plans and complement each other extremely well. We have a range of ages and experience which totals 57 (24 of those are me!!!) years of teaching so we are extremely well equipped to support your children back into the school learning environment in September.
Government guidance for September came out today and as soon as I have met with Governors to discuss further our plans for September (I already have Plan A, B, C right the way almost to plan Z) I will let you know.
One thing that we will NOT be doing certainly for the first half term and possibly longer is having after school club, going swimming or encouraging large gatherings.
I'll be in touch very soon.
In the meantime, if you need to speak to staff
1st . Message your child's class teacher directly.
2nd  Ring school and leave a message.
3rd  Contact me directly at my work email address.
4th . Send me a message via the School Facebook page ( in office time please as I am suffering from insomnia at the moment and may forget what time it is when I message back!)
Thank you for your support.
Best Wishes,   Belinda Athey
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